
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 21, 2021 
 
 
 
Re:  Case 16367 – 286/290 Herring Cove Road 

Development Agreement for a 42-Unit Residential Building 
 
 
 
Attention: HRM – Planning Department: 
 
Please be advised that pursuant to section 6.2.1(c) - Non-Substantive Amendments - of 
Development Agreement Case # 16367, we are requesting a 3-year extension to the date of 
commencement of construction as identified under section 7.3 of the said agreement.  
 
Thank you for considering our request.  
 
 
Yours truly, 

Cesar Saleh, P.Eng. 
W M Fares Architects 
 
 

Original Signed

csaleh
WMFA




